
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Security of Possessions 

 

We will allocate secure lockers to all boys starting Year 7 on Friday 2nd September 2016, so all boys will be 

required to purchase one of our approved key padlocks at a cost of £7.50. The school will hold a master key 

in order to gain access in the event of lost keys or other mishaps. 

 

Payment can be made in 2 ways: 

 

Online: Via www.scopay.com . If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

 

Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260. 

 

Kind regards 

 

J Moore 

Bursar 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 

01722 333851 
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mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

